
SHBCC 

Minutes from fleet meeting of April 4, 2015 

Members in attendance: 16 

Officers in attendance: Al, Kathy, Scott, Curtis, Skip 

Meeting called to order at 12:12pm 

Officers Reports: 

Al: 117 Boats-Laser owners want to join. If they can get two lasers on one spot,  

              Fee of $400 per spot plus two membership and launch charges. 

Kathy: Meetings are now being recorded to insure accuracy.  The minutes will be  

             displayed on the website after approval. 

Scott:Beach is now open, water is on.  Thanks to all who helped. 

Curt:     Security has been very lax since Nick fell ill.  Believes that the theft and vandalism 

              are an inside job.  He would like this addressed at the next BOD meeting. 

Skip:     He is open to ideas for parties and fun events.  Suggesting Friday night pot lucks and 

              theme nights.  Also open mike nights featuring local talent.   

OLD BUSINESS: 

Elections were held and the budget was passed.  Thanks to all who voted. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Wolf:    Concerned about the gas grill on the bulkhead.  It belongs to fishermen and 

              is on public property, so we are not liable for it. 

John:    Wants new flags, both US and sailing flags. 

John:    Motion to adjourn 

Wolf:    Second 

Meeting adjourned at 12:32pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Butler, 

Recording Secretary 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


